2021 Vendor Invitation
Cotton Mill Farmers Market
Carrollton, GA

Greetings to past, present, and future vendors!

As we begin our 20th year, we would like to invite you to apply to be considered as a vendor for the 2021 season of our Market.

The Market location remains at 609 Dixie Street and is on Saturday mornings from 9 am until 11 am.  The summer season begins April 3rd and runs through September.  This is when we will begin accepting and doubling SNAP/EBT.  Currently we do not have access to a restroom so please plan accordingly.  Our summer Market Manager will again be Geana Dennis.

Our winter market continues through March from 9 am until 11 am on Saturdays.  You are welcome to visit or participate with an approved application.  Wendy Crager is our winter Market Manager.

The weekly vendor fee for a 10’ by 10’ booth will be $20 and all vendors must be able to show proof of carrying personal liability insurance of at least $1 million per occurrence/$2 million aggregate that covers attendance at the farmers market.  Proof of insurance is required before the Board will consider your application.

The application for 2021 vendors is now available online for you to fill out and submit along with the $20 application fee.  Our Market executive board considers and votes on all completed applications.  Applications received promptly will be reviewed by the board in early March.

For an application to be “complete” the $20 fee must be paid, and any licenses must be submitted.  That includes Food Sales Establishment License, Cottage Food License, Organic Certificate, Egg Candling License or Mobile Meat License.

You may send those scanned documents to cottonmillfm@gmail.com

This year’s Vendor meeting will be Monday, March 15th at West Georgia Church located at 1106 Maple St, Carrollton .The meeting will be held outside under the pavilion if the weather is accommodating. If not, the meeting will be in the church. Scale certification will begin at 6 pm with the meeting starting at 6:30 pm.  This is a great opportunity to meet fellow vendors and learn what is new for the 2021 season.

Both the application form and the Market rules can be found at:

https://www.cottonmillfarmersmarket.org/vendors

If you want to participate as a vendor earlier than April, please make a note of that in the description field.

We will look forward to a great year at Market for all.

Greg Dennis
Market Board President
